
 

 
 

Harrisonburg Little League Association 
P. O. Box 641 

Harrisonburg, VA  22803 
 

 

 

To:  Mr. Mancini 

 

HLLA would like to fund the fencing project for the city for the fields at Purcell Park in the 

amount of $51,960.  This project is very important to HLLA as it will provide a safe 

environment for our players and parents.  

 

Thanks, 

Dean Warlitner 

President of Harrisonburg Little League 

 

http://www.littleleague.org/index.asp

